
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 

MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 17, 2024  
 

The MT Greeters met with 4 new residents in June: 

1. Sharyn Wills, 236 Cottonwood Lane, visited June 1. 

2. Christopher and Christina Merchant, 100 Myrtle Trace Drive, visited 
June 10. 

3. Patricia Davis and Robin Billington, 181 Myrtle Trace Drive, visited 
June 17. 

4. Carolyn Starkey, 104 Berry Tree Lane, visited June 21. 

 

2025 BUDGET 

The Communications Committee budget for 2025 has been submitted to the BOD.  

 

CLUBHOUSE NOTICES FOR DECEASED RESIDENTS 

With the departure of Cathy Smith, who was responsible for posting the notices of 
deceased residents at the clubhouse, we needed a replacement.  Nancy Seeds has 
offered to handle that task.  Thank you Nancy.   

 

NEWS AND VIEWS  

Deadline for items for the August 2024 News and Views: 
 
Saturday, July 20, 2024 
 
Delivery of the August 2024 News and Views: 
 
Wednesday, July 31, 2024 
  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Mary Johnsen-Schaeffer, Communications Chair 
 



 

 

 
 


